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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

NOTICE OF INTENTION
TO PREPARE NEGATIVE DECLARATION

In accordance with Title 14, California Administrative Code, Sections
15070 to 15075, inclusive, you are hereby notified of the preparation
of a Negative Declaration for a proposed transfer of inhabited
territory from the Orange Unified School District to the Tustin Unified
School District. The area being petitioned for transfer is the second
half of the unincorporated community of Panorama Heights located
in North Tustin, California that currently falls under the jurisdiction of
the Orange Unified School District.

The environmental review used to determine that this transfer of
territory will not have a significant effect on the environment pursuant
to the provisions of the California Environmental Quality Act is on file
in the office of the Orange Unified School District, 1401 North Handy

Street, Orange; the Tustin Unified School District, 300 South “C”

Street, Tustin; the Orange County Superintendent of Schools, 200
Kalmus Drive, Costa Mesa; the County Clerk-Recorder’s office, 12
Civic Center Plaza, Santa Ana; and the website of the Orange
County Committee on School District Organization at
http://www.ocde.us/CCSDO . The period for public review of this
document begins on August 4, 2017 and ends on Wednesday,
September 6, 2017 at 5:00 p.m.

YOU WILL THEREFORE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing to
take testimony on the effect of the proposed transfer upon the
environment will be held on Wednesday, September 6, 2017 during a
special meeting of the Orange County Committee on School District
Organization at 6:00 p.m. at the Tustin Unified School District, 300
South “C” Street, Tustin and at 8:00 p.m. at the Orange Unified
School District, 1401 North Handy Street, Orange. The adoption of
the Negative Declaration will come before the Orange County
Committee on School District Organization following the close of the
public hearing.
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